
Dear Friend, 

Be glad in the Lord, you righteous ones, and give thanks to his holy name. Psalm 
97:12 (CSB). 

We give thanks to the Lord for you out of gladness! The almost 2,800 retired ministers 
and widows assisted by Mission:Dignity® are also filled with gladness and 
gratefulness because of your generous giving. 

One of those is 93-year-old Paul Leftwich and his wife, Betty. I met them on one of my 
travels to Tennessee, and they have been such an encouragement to me personally. 

Paul recently wrote a thank you letter I would like to share with you: “I will be 94 years 
old May 14 of this year, Lord willing. At this time in my life, I cannot express enough 
what your monthly gift means to me and my wife. We could not make it financially 
without this gift and would become homeless. Our rent recently increased, and it 
takes all of our Social Security plus. Again, we praise God that he has provided this 
gift through those who financially support Mission:Dignity.” 

Dear friend, thank you for joining the Lord in providing for these soldiers of the cross 
in need. May God continue to bless you for your love and compassion for them! 

Working Together, 

 
Aaron J. Meraz, Ph.D., D.Min. 
Director of Mission:Dignity 

 

P.S. Mission:Dignity Sunday is June 22 this year! Visit MDSunday.org to order or 
download free materials and participate in this great day of giving. 


